Subject: Request for Exclusion of Unlawful Underage and Non-Citizen, Unnaturalized Individuals from NJMVC data exported to the Voter Rolls
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the current state of voter rolls in New Jersey and to propose a simple yet effective solution to improve the security and integrity of our elections.
As you are aware, ensuring the accuracy and reliability of voter rolls is crucial for maintaining the trust of our citizens in the electoral process. I believe that one of the key steps in achieving this goal is to exclude individuals who are ineligible to vote from the voter rolls.
In this election year, it is crucial that you expedite action now to exclude every unlawful voter under 18 years of age as well as non-citizen and unnaturalized newcomers by adjusting the backend code that gets exported from DMV to our voter rolls. The accuracy of this information is imperative.
[bookmark: _GoBack]These measures will help to prevent any potential instances of voter fraud and will contribute to the overall security of our elections. I understand that implementing these changes may require additional effort and resources, but I believe that the benefits of having accurate and reliable voter rolls far outweigh the costs.
Moreover, if you or the DMV are not competent or up for the task and if you do not have the expertise and capabilities to carry out these changes, I can locate and provide someone for you who does and is willing. I am happy to assist in this matter.
In conclusion, I strongly urge you to consider my proposal and take the necessary steps. I am convinced that this simple yet impactful change will significantly improve the security and integrity of our elections, and I look forward to your positive response. Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
